
Please contact Jennifer Sheridan (sheridan@engr.wisc.edu; (608)263-1445) if you have any 
questions.  Registration fees are nonrefundable. 

A Benefit for the Denice Denton Memorial Fund 
 

Monday, October 24, 2011 
6:00 pm Reception 

7:00 pm Dinner 
 

Steenbock’s on Orchard 
330 North Orchard 
Madison, WI  53705 

 

Join us in welcoming our 2010 Denice Denton Distinguished Lecture speaker, 
Dr. Genevieve Bell, Intel Fellow and Director of Interaction & Experience 

Research at Intel Corporation. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

______  I/we will attend. 

Please print your name(s) as you would like it/them to appear on your name tag(s). 

Name ____________________________________________________________ 

Meal Choice: □  Red Wine-Braised Short Ribs 
□  Steenbock’s Rotisserie Chicken 
□  Vegetarian Wild Mushroom Risotto 

 

Partner/Guest  _____________________________________________________ 

Meal Choice: □  Red Wine-Braised Short Ribs 
□  Steenbock’s Rotisserie Chicken 
□  Vegetarian Wild Mushroom Risotto 

 

______  I/we cannot attend, but would like to make a gift to the Denice Denton Memorial Fund. 
 

 
 

Reservations:  ________  at $50 per person (Not tax deductible)   $ __________ 

Gift to the Denice Denton Memorial Fund (Tax deductible): 

□ $50  □ $100 □ $250 □ Other ______________     $ __________ 

TOTAL            $ __________ 
 

______  Enclosed is my check, made payable to the UW Foundation/Denice Denton Memorial Fund 

______  Please charge $ ____________ to my credit card: 
          □ Master Card   □ VISA    □ American Express         Expiration date   ___/___ 
 

  Card Number:     ___ ___ ___ ___ - ___ ___ ___ ___ - ___ ___ ___ ___ - ___ ___ ___ ___    

              Cardholder’s Name (please print): _____________________________________________ 

              Cardholder’s Address: _________________________________________________________ 
     Street         City, State       ZIP 

   Cardholder’s Signature: ______________________________________________________  

Please reply by Friday, October 14th, 2011.  Mail or fax your registration to: 

WISELI, Attn:  Jennifer Sheridan 
2107 Mechanical Engineering Building 

1513 University Avenue 
Madison, WI  53706 

Phone:  608-263-1445;  Fax:  608-265-5290 


